
127th Annual Dinner & Presentation 2018 
 

This year’s Annual Dinner and Presentation evening will be held at 

the Brickhampton Court Golf Complex, Staverton, on Saturday 24th 

November 2018, commencing at 6.00 for 7.00pm. 

Our guest speaker this year is Alan Murchison...  

In the kitchen Alan is a Michelin starred chef with over 25 years 

of experience in Michelin starred kitchens and has worked in 

some of the best in the UK.  

Out of the kitchen Alan is a former international endurance 

runner, a multiple ITU World & ETU European Duathlon 

Champion. He has achieved:  

Six AG duathlon gold medals in last 3 seasons. 

2015, 1st place overall London Duathlon, world’s biggest 

Duathlon. 

2015, Two top 10 results in VTTA National time trial 

championships over 10 & 50 miles (19.42 for 10 & 1.45.30 for 

50). 

One of the few athletes who has run under 30 minutes for 10k 

and also ridden a 19 minute 10 mile time trial. 

Scottish Triathlon AG Athlete of the Year in 2014 and was short 

listed in 2013 by the British Triathlon Federation as AG Athlete 

of the Year. 

Food and Nutrition columnist for Cycling Plus. 

Cycling Weekly regular contributor. 



There will be a small presentation of prizes after dinner, and this will 

be followed by the usual Raffle. 

The meal will be a 3 course Dinner to include coffee, tea with a 

vegetarian and fish option is available. I have attached a menu which 

hopefully will give you all the opportunity to consider and make a 

selection in sufficient time for myself the Dinner Secretary to finalise 

details with the caterers.  The cut-off date is 2nd November 2018, so 

be warned! The cost has been set again the same price as last year at 

£20 per head and £10 for juniors. There is a comprehensive wine list 

and of course the bar will be available with a choice of beers or 

alternative beverages. 

Payments should be paid directly into the Gloucester City Cycling 

Club bank account. 

Sort code 09-01-55, account number 58455182 

Please quote “Dinner and your Surname”, in the reference so that 
payments can be identified. 

If you wish to attend this Club function, then please use the form 
below the menu to advise numbers and choice of food as soon as 
possible and return to the Dinner Secretary either by mail or email.  
In addition, those who request it will be sent an individual letter and 
booking form. Please note however that numbered tickets will not 
be issued & there is a maximum limit of 100 people.     

Each year, as you will all be aware, we hold a raffle after the 

presentation. It is a bit fun and generates some funds for the club, 

but the success of this event depends very much on the generosity of 

our sponsor, local businesses and members. Should you wish to 

donate an appropriate prize, it would be much appreciated and will 

help to offset presentation and dinner expenditure.   



Information will be on the Gloucester City Cycling Club web page and 

Facebook. 

Please contact Marie Cook should you have any queries.    

Email:  gccc.dinner@gmail.com 

**** Please note, I am also keen on setting up tables of 10 for you to 

sit on a table with all your friends, so please discuss this with your 

friends out on a Sunday ride, & forward me the names. **** 
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